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Meet the contractor for the Jenkins Road project at an open house, 
5-7 p.m. Thursday, May 2, at Merlo Station High School, 1841 SW 
Merlo Drive. 

 

Staff from Washington County, the contractor and the design 
consultant will answer questions. No formal presentation is planned; 
stop by any time during open house hours. 
 

Project Description 
 

This project will widen Jenkins Road, between 158th Avenue and 
Murray Boulevard, to five lanes - two travel lanes in each direction 
and a center turn lane. The project will also include: 
 

 Bridge replacement at Cedar Mill Creek, west of 153rd Avenue.  
 A dedicated right turn lane from westbound Jenkins Road to 

northbound 158th Avenue.  
 Bike lanes. 
 Sidewalks. 
 
 

Project Schedule 
Construction is expected to begin in May 2019 with completion 
anticipated by Dec. 31, 2020. 
 

Funding 
Funding for this project is provided through the County’s Major 
Streets Transportation Improvement Program (MSTIP). 

 
 

 

 
 

              
 
 
 
 
 

       

 

Washington County  
Department of Land Use & Transportation 
Engineering and Construction Services 
503-846-7800   lutproj@co.washington.or.us 

198th Avenue: www.bit.ly/Jenkins 

MSTIP: www.co.washington.or.us/mstip 
Traffic alerts: www.wc-roads.com 

Language or sign language interpreters can be arranged. Please notify the County at least 24 hours before the event if 
services are needed by calling 503-846-7822 or 7-1-1 for telecommunications relay service. 
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